June 20, 2019
This is a decision paper.

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
2019-2020 Salary Schedules
DISCUSSION:
Salary schedules reflect a 1% cost of living raise for certified employees.

                                    A comprehensive study was completed on our classified salaries. Involved in this study were like-positions in comparable school districts and local business and industry. Changes were made on the results of this study in order to recruit and retain the best and most qualified employees.
RECOMMENDATION:      Approve the 2019-2020 salary schedules.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the board approve the 2019-2020 salary schedules. 

